From: flora starkey

Sent: 10 August 2016 16:55

To: Planning Cc: jay starkey Subject: 2016/4019/T

## Dear Sir

I am writing in response to a letter sent to us at 6 highgate west hill, London N6 6JR - regarding the proposed felling of a mature eucalyptus tree in the gardens of 7 Highgate west hill. Reference number 2016/4019/T.

We would be very sorry to lose the view of this tree which a beautiful & mature specimen. We enjoy it from the garden and upper rooms in our house, especially when the other trees have lost their leaves. Is there a good reason to cut it down? It seems a shame to lose such a lovely tree which must be quite old. I'm unsure as for the reasons for wanting to fell it?

Your sincerely, Flora & Jay Starkey 6 Highgate West Hill